
 

                                                                                 
 Bearwood Primary and Nursery is a founding school of The Hillary Partnership.  Registered in England and Wales – 

 Number 10286967 
Registered office Unit E, The Mill Yard, Nursling Street, Nursling, Southampton, England, SO16 0AJ 

An Exempt Charity and Company Limited by Guarantee, VAT registration number: 197 0569 67  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

 

18th February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I am writing to thank you from the bottom of my heart for all your hard work and support 
during this difficult period.  It is my hope that after the half term break we will return to a 
‘normal’ way of school life, where the children can mix and enjoy each other’s company 
throughout the school and once again we can enjoy sports day, assemblies and many more 
community events. 
 
As you are aware, Mrs Wall was seconded as the Interim Headteacher at Henbury View First 
School.  I am delighted to share that Mrs Wall has now been officially appointed Headteacher 
of Henbury View.  Whilst we will be very sad to see Mrs Wall leave after 23 years of working at 
Bearwood, we are delighted that she is able to share her expertise and natural talent with 
another local school.  We will be arranging a leaving assembly and an opportunity for you all 
to say farewell before the Easter break. 
 
Mrs Guarguaglini will continue to teach Year 4 and be the interim Deputy Head Teacher. 
 
I wish you all a restful half term. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Laura Bennett  
Head Teacher 
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